
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/17/2017 10:29:18 AM
Subject: Fw: SCDC

From: Laurie Mcdermott 
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 7:17 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: SCDC 
 
Dear Lt. Govenor,

This is a story about the event that had all prisons in SC locked down this past weekend.

Sad that the outrage is about the illigal cell phone and not the incident.

http://www.wistv.com/story/36834432/video-shows-sc-prison-attack-shot-on-contraband-cell-phone

Regretfully,
Laurie McDermott
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